
 

 

Kimberly Williams 
Lead Regulatory Relations 
1025 Lenox Park Blvd, NE 
Atlanta, GA 30319 
(678) 917-2030  

 
 
 
June 28, 2024 
 
 
FRN: 0004-2741-14 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch  
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission  
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
The accompanying tariff material issued by Telecommunications Group Operating Companies and 
bearing Tariff FCC No. 2, effective July 1, 2024, is sent to you for filing in compliance with the 
requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended.  This material consists of tariff pages 
as indicated on the following check sheet(s): 
 

Tariff FCC No. 2 – 108th Revised Check Sheet 
 
In this filing, Telecommunications Group Operating Companies proposes to change: 
 

• Federal Regulatory Fee 
 
In accordance with Section 61.14, this transmittal letter and associated attachments are being filed 
electronically today via the Federal Communications Commission’s Electronic Tariffing System 
(ETFS) in compliance with the electronic filing procedures. 
 
Payment in the amount of $1,040.00 has been electronically transmitted to the US Bank in St. Louis, 
Missouri, in accordance with the fee program procedures. The Form 159 is being transmitted 
electronically via ETFS. These actions have been committed on the date established as the issued 
(filed) date as reflected above. 
 
Please address any inquiries concerning this filing to me at (678) 917-2030 or via email at 
kw3679@att.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Kimberly Williams 
Lead Regulatory Relations 
 
Attachments: Transmittal Letter 

Tariff Pages 


